
 

What’s in the stars? In Maths this term, we will be 
focusing on number and place value, 

decimals and geometry. When we look 
at number and place value, we will 

closely link it to Anglo-Saxons and 
learn about their currency. We will 

also be looking at graphs and time. 

During Design and Technology**, we 

will be learning about mechanics and 

computing to design and build our 

own robust space rovers!  

In Art** this term, we will be 
developing and applying our digital 

media and sculpting skills. We will 
produce an online poster to advertise 

a new space rover and explore how 
we can create texture using clay. 

In PE** we will be covering dance 
and rounders. We will learn about the 

rules of rounders, as well as how to 
take part in sports safely.  

Through RE, we will be learning about 

‘Christians and how to live: What 
would Jesus do?’, and answering the 
question ‘Why is the Torah so 

important to Jewish people?’. 

In PSHE, we will be exploring our 

dreams and goals, and how we can 
achieve them, as well as the topic 
‘Healthy me’. This topic will cover a 

variety of factors, which can affect 
our physical health.  

This term we will be looking at 
various types of writing within 

English. 
 

Our writing cycles will incorporate 

themes from our chosen books: The 
Skies Above My Eyes and Cosmic. 
 

We will be exploring the features of a 

range of texts within our writing. 
This includes biographies, newspaper 

articles, narratives and explanation 
texts. 

Within Music**, we will be learning 
about different pieces of music from 

space series and compare them. We 
will use inspiration from these to 

create our own music for a space 
rover launch. 

In our French lessons this term, we 

will be learning about numbers up to 

50 and asking for different types of 
food.  

In History we will be looking at who 

the Stuarts are and exploring their 
role in our understanding of space 
and forces today. We will look in 

depth at Sir Isaac Newton and the 
impact of his work. 

In Science, we will be learning all 

about forces and space. We will 
explore how forces interact with a 

variety of objects and what role they 
have in our solar system. Our space 

unit will look closely at our solar 
system and the children will undertake 

investigations to help advise on how 
to ensure safe travel to and from 

space!  In Computing we will be learning 
about handling data and coding and 

programming. 


